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Rosenberg Corey

From: Lynne Phillips-Werbel <lpwerbel@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 5:50 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Senate Bill 860

I am writing to ask you to pass Senate Bill 860 - the Mental Health Parity Bill. As a mental health provider, I 
see everyday how the poor enforcement of the Mental Health Parity law in Oregon impacts my clients. 
Insurance companies continue to limit access to providers and to the length of therapy sessions which 
negatively affects people at a time when they are most vulnerable. Imagine how you would feel if your doctor 
was told he couldn't spend more time with you when you were in crisis if he hadn't gotten prior authorization.  I 
urge you to STAND UP FOR MENTAL HEALTH, and support this bill.  

Sincerely, 

Lynne Phillips-Werbel, L.C.S.W. 
Wildwood Psychiatric Resource Center, PC 
16110 SW Regatta Lane 
Beaverton, OR 97006 
P: 503-690-9119 
F: 503-617-9379 
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